
I am unable to attend any of the meetings but would like to give my opinion.  If every vote counted at 
this last election, we wouldn’t have the regressive administration in power that we have now. With the 
unsophisticated voters backing Donald Trump, they will surely vote him in again, and fossil fuel 
extraction will continue full steam ahead with predictable catastrophic results. We urgently need to 
change the way votes are counted.  
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